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During the weekend of 
Friday 8th - Sunday 10th May 2020, 
people from across the UK will be 
celebrating the 75th anniversary of 
VE day from their homes. 

This celebration is to remember 
that on Friday 8th of May 1945, it 
will be 75 years since the Allied 
victory in Europe during the 
Second World War.
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Please join us by decorating your 
house and enjoying a picnic with your 
household from your home or in your 
garden.

It would be wonderful to receive 
photographs of your celebrations. 
Further information is provided on the 
activity sheet below.
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Decorate your home and windows with bunting and flags. 
You can choose to use the colours from the British Flag or design your own. 

These can be printed from the enclosed pack.  
Alternatively, you might choose to create bunting for a country of your choice.

Experiment with cooking some traditional recipes from WWII. The Recipe book is enclosed.

Dress up in the colours of the Union Jack flag. You may also create props for your outfits, 
these can include badges, paper hats, necklaces and so forth. 

Check out this website for further facts about VE Day and WWII along with a cool playlist from the 1940s 
https://ve-vjday75.gov.uk/plan-your-ve-day-party/

We would be delighted to receive any photographs of your celebrations. These can include photographs of the activities you may 
have completed, the outfits worn by your household and images of your party. 

Email them to your shared year group address and you might see them featured in next week’s newsletter!

Tasks

https://ve-vjday75.gov.uk/plan-your-ve-day-party/


We would like to take a moment to say that we appreciate and understand that, 
for some of you, you may not wish to celebrate at this time, and we are offering these activities as an optional way 

to celebrate an important moment in British history.

The HPS Team 

Thank you!










